
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF WEST LIBERTY 

 

FALL LEAF COLLECTION 

 

 

 The City of West Liberty Service Department began its fall leaf pickup the week of 
October 16, 2017. Leaves should be placed at the curb, not in the street, for leaf 
machine pickup. Do Not mix yard waste with the leaves. Yard waste material plugs the 
tube to the leaf machine causing equipment breakdowns. Grass clippings may be put 
with the leaves. No scheduled days will be set – pickup will be done on a random basis 
as the weather permits and there are no equipment breakdowns. Leaf pickup will end 
November 30th. 
 BRUSH AND YARD WASTE COLLECTION: 

 The last brush and yard waste pickup for the year will be Wednesday, November 
16th. Brush should be cut to four (4) foot lengths and placed parallel to the curb. Yard 
waste must be separated from the leaf and brush piles and continued to be placed in 
containers or bags for collection. Brown Kraft yard waste bags purchased at City Hall or 
Menards, Lowes, WalMart or Blains Farm & Fleet may be used for leaf/yard waste 
collection. 
 BURNING YARD WASTE & LEAVES 
 As a reminder open burning is only allowed during the last two weeks in October (14 
days) and only leaves, clean brush, and garden residue may be burned during the open 
burning period. Burning may only be performed between the hours of 6:00 a.m. and 5:30 
p.m or sunset, whichever is earlier. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact City Hall at (319) 627-2418. 

 

 

 

 

--------------------------------------------- 

Publish: October 12, 2017 

  October 19, 2017 

  Boxed Notice - 2x3 


